
 

 

Media Release 
 
Reminder: submissions to the Review of culture and accountability in the 
Queensland public sector 
 
The due date for submissions to the Review of culture and accountability in the Queensland public 
sector has been extended to Monday, 4 April. 
 
The extension, announced today by the reviewer, Professor Peter Coaldrake AO, follows 
widespread interest in the matters he has been appointed to consider. 
 
“To date, most submissions have focused on issues relating to individual accountability bodies and 
the overlaps and underlaps amongst them,” Professor Coaldrake said.   
 
“The Review is particularly interested to receive submissions from members of the community or 
public sector employees which relate to their own experience of the workings and culture of the 
public sector. 
 
“Suggestions for streamlining and simplification of processes, from both the consumer and user 
perspective, are also most welcome,” he said. 
 
“I recognise that such submissions may need more time than we originally allowed and want to 
encourage strong community participation in this process.” 
 
Professor Coaldrake’s appointment was made by the Premier who announced a “wide-ranging 
review into culture and accountability in the state’s public sector.” 
 
Professor Coaldrake said that culture and how it influenced government was an important part of 
his considerations. The interim report is due on 22 April 2022 and the final report in June.  
 
Submissions can be made in the following ways:  
 

Email: review@coaldrakereview.qld.gov.au  
 

Post:  Review of culture and accountability in the Queensland public sector 
PO Box 12263  
George St QLD 4003. 

 
Submitters are advised to indicate if they wish for their submission to remain confidential.  
 
For more information about the review, visit our website 
https://www.coaldrakereview.qld.gov.au/have-your-say.aspx  
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